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Jed Harris of North Atlantic Properties has been elected as board member of the Maine Real Estate
& Development Association (MEREDA), a statewide organization of commercial real estate owners,
developers and related service providers. 
According to Shelly Clark, business & operations manager of MEREDA, "We are pleased that Jed
has accepted our invitation to participate on the MEREDA board, as well as on our conference
committee. He is a welcome addition and we look forward to his active participation in furthering
MEREDA's mission of promoting responsible real estate development throughout Maine."
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